
February 22, 2024

Department of Public Instruction
PO Box 7841
Madison, WI 53707

RE: December Attendance Snapshot

Per DPI discussion and double-checking our December data submission snapshot, we recognized that our
snapshot was incorrect. We had four students with attendance errors. The error was fixed within our SIS
(PowerSchool) and looks to be correct in WiseData. However, we are not sure if the snapshot in
WiseDash from December uploads the correct information.

The information was corrected in our SIS and in WiseData, but would need to be corrected in WiseDash.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours in Education,

Michael Nate
Superintendent
Reedsville School District


